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Hamre Jaime

From: Chris SCHOONHOVEN <shunwagn@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 11:47 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4045

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Please vote to stop puppy mill puppies being sold at pet stores. If you aren't sure, please visit a puppy mill.  

An Oregon Voter 
Kindest Regards,  
Chris Schoonhoven  
 


